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“Reach for the Stars” 

 
Principals Message 

Upcoming Events 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Welcome to the last newsletter of Term 2. I can’t believe how quickly the term has flown by and it is not going to be slowing 

down in the next eight days. On Friday, we will be holding our first whole school assembly, Book Fair, open classrooms and 

our annual Biggest Morning Tea. All who wish to attend are welcome to do so. We are going to kick off the day with the 

Senior Room’s assembly starting at 9am. The seniors have created a fantastic show to present to you. The juniors students 

will also present a small item. Following this we will hold our Enchanted Forest Book Fair, where you are encouraged to pur-

chase books and participate in the games Mrs Kent has set up. We will also be handing out prizes for best dressed and 

colouring competitions. Open classrooms will follow allowing parents to walk through the classrooms. Games and activities 

will be set up and parents will be able to look at some of the work students have done this term.  
 

The Biggest Morning Tea will be held at recess with all parents, guardians, guests, staff and students welcome to attend. 

Each family is asked to bring a plate to share and a gold coin to donate to cancer research. As we are a nut free school, 

please ensure your plate is completely nut free. We look forward to seeing you all at this event.  
 

Reports will be emailed home on Friday afternoon and parent interviews will be held next Tuesday June 30. Thank you to all 

the parents who have put their name down for an interview.  
 

Next Wednesday, the students from the Senior Room will be travelling to Southern Cross to participate in the Football and 

Netball Carnival with St Joseph's and Southern Cross District High School. An information form and permission slip will be 

sent home tomorrow. We are looking forward to this excursion as it marks the first time we are able to participate in inter-

school events this year.  
 

Finally next Friday is the final day of Term 2. I would like to thank you all for your support and patience this term. It has been 

greatly appreciated. I hope you have a enjoyable and relaxing holiday and travel safe if you are heading out and about.  
 

Lauren Suttie 

Principal 
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FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MISS SCOTLAND 

The Dinosaur Museum has arrived at Moorine Rock’s Junior Room. For the next two 

weeks we will be focussing on Australian money and using it to purchase dinosaurs at 

the museum. We are now mini palaeontologists and are on the hunt for fossils and 

bones. We cannot wait to show you our classroom on the class open day, we will 

have games and our portfolios to take a journey with us through our learning process 

so far. 



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MISS CASTLEDEN AND MRS NICHOLL 

SCHOOL NOTICES 

 

 

Gracie Lawrence                               5th July 

 

Tahlor Berry:  For understanding place value.  You can now read and make numbers 

in the 1000's. 

 

AWARD RECIPIENTS 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

I can't believe it is nearly the end of term!  The children seemed to have enjoyed 

learning about natural disasters and the changes to the earth's surface.  I bet we 

have a future geologist in the classroom.  To finish the topic for this term we will be in-

tegrating STEM with science and literacy.  The students will be writing a news interview 

for when an extreme weather or natural disaster event has taken place and then  

creating a model of the set where this interview could be occurring.  I am anticipating 

a lot of creativity in this project and look forward to the end results which will be          

displayed in the school.  Enjoy the holidays and see you next term.  Mrs Nicholl 

 

This fortnight in the senior room, we looked at symmetry in the environment and creat-

ing beautiful symmetrical images. We have also been learning about transformations 

in maths. In English we have started planning our own persuasive letters. We have 

been working hard to get our assembly ready and we are looking forward to sharing 

our amazing work at the end of the week!  

 

Miss Castleden  

Don’t forget to send in your colouring in to Mrs Kent.  They need to be back at school by 

Wednesday, tomorrow so that they can be judged before the Bookfair.  Please come to school 

dressed in something that has to do with the theme of Enchanted Forest. 

 

Term Three starts on Tuesday 21st July for all students.  Staff start Term Three on Monday 20th 

July. 

 

Just a reminder that students from Year 3—Year 6 attending the Winter Football/Netball Carnival 

will need a packed lunch as a pie warmer lunch will not be possible on this day. 

 

Reports are being emailed out on Friday 26th June, if for some reason you would also like a 

printed copy please let Josie know. 



If you could please ring 90 491 176 to make an appointment for enrolment that 

would be greatly appreciated. 




